
Meeting Monday, May 19, 2014                         Next Meeting: Monday, June 2, 2014

Comin’ Atcha

         Kiwanis Club of Mecklenburg, Charlotte, Inc.              Organized August 5, 1952

      P. O. Box 33573, Charlotte, NC 28233-3573                                            Missile Launcher: Bob Swanson

    Meets 12 Noon, 1st and 3rd Mondays
Web Site: http://www.mecklenburgkiwanis.org

About US:  Medcklenbuerg Club

E. Kiwanis Clubs function through committees
such as (but not limited to): 

1. Club Meetings 

2. Membership Development 

3. Youth Services 

4. Citizenship Services 

5. Human & Spiritual Values 

6. Sponsored Youth (Circle K Clubs and Key Clubs)

7. Young children: Priority One 

8. Charitable Projects and Fund-Raising 

F. Planned Activities for the Future In
Mecklenburg Kiwanis: 

1. We pledge to do our part under the Kiwanis motto,
"Serving the Children of the World." 

2. We do recognize that club fellowship and fun is
important, and we plan to continue and enhance
these activities. 

3. We also believe strongly in leadership training;
and we pledge to take advantage of the numerous
training programs and information provided by
Kiwanis, at its various levels. Kiwanis KEY
LEADER program is one of the more important and
attractive of these. 

4. The club will continue support of youth in general
and the enrichment of lives as needs become
apparent. 

5. We further agree to promote the general
betterment of the community, which is no longer
limited to the Charlotte-Mecklenburg neighborhood,
but is now defined as THE WORLD. 

       . . .Stay Tuned for more about Mecklenburg Kiwanis

Today’s Program

Meeting at Fairview Plaza Restaurant on a “try-it-see-if-

you-like-it basis.  Most of us agreed that we did like it.

Maybe we’ll adopt it as our permanent “home.”  (We can’t

go back to Villa Antonio Ristorante because they are

closed.)  We thank the folks there, however, for taking

such fine care of us for the past several years.  They were,

indeed, kind to us; and we appreciate it.

In consideration of the total gift we sent to Kiwanis

International Foundation for the Eliminate project, we are

rewarded with many individual awards - enough that each

and every member could receive one. We also gave a

couple of them to former members who were very helpful

along the way.  Mostly what were involved were George F.

Hixson and Walter Zeller Fellowships.  Secretary Frank

distributed the awards.

THANKS to all who worked and earned them.  We

appreciate it.   And as a result we are designated by

Kiwanis International as a Model Club.

Next Meeting: Monday, June 2

Watch for an announcement re site.  Don’t bet the rent

money that it won’t be Fairview Plaza Restaurant.


